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Thanks  

The OVA Committee would like to thank all those who have  

contributed to this edition of the newsletter.  

Particular thanks to the editors, Andy Martin and Darren Farr, for 

their dedication in chivvying everyone for their contributions. To 

Stuart A Hill for the design and creation of the newsletter and all 

OVs around the world for their support.  

Please consider contributing to the next edition. Email Andy and 

Darren on newsletter@oldvictorians.org.uk with your news,  

articles, photos and memories of our school.  
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Editorial ñSummer 2012  

It is with positive and welcoming arms we open 

this newsletter.  

A little over a year ago Leigh Bissett, newly elected president of the Old  

Victorians Association, put out a newsletter stating that the Association had  

taken a backward step.  

 

Influential characters within the association had left and the  overwhelming 

emergence of social media had rendered our unique association almost null 

and void.  

 

To quote Major McDonald from his stirring speech at the parade, òWhen the 

chips were downéó and with a mercurial spark from some special individuals we 

seem to have not just turned a corner but we are now in a position where the 

Association is looking strong and healthy financially and active memberships are 

certainly at an all time high.   

 

At the recent AGM a new constitution was passed and some noticeable  

changes were proposed and adopted.  Leigh Bissett was duly elected as  

President with a resounding majority and we all agree that without Leighõs  

continuous hard work and dedication to the OVA we would not be in the  

position we are in today, a massive thank you from all Old Victorians.  

The 4 teams  competing at this yearõs OVA rugby weekend... 
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 Other positions that had officers elected included the following:  

 

Events Coordinator   Stephen MacKinnon  

Secretary     Jennifer MacKinnon  

Treasurer    Jon Sutherland  

IT/Media Officer   Stuart A Hill 

 

After the meeting other full members declared an interest in supporting the 

committee including Andrew Martin, Tammy Allan, Darren Farr, Graeme 

Cassels and Ian McKlellan. Although they have not been formally elected 

they have volunteered to act in non -portfolio posts until next AGM.  

There has been extensive and intense debate and discussion on the social 

network forums over the constitutional changes that were passed.  I am 

pleased to say that this led to the committee taking these comments and 

members concerns on board and rest assured actions have been  

implemented to put minds at rest.   

 

If we can take one thing from the threads on Facebook it is that we have 

a very strong and committed association that is willing to never let the OV 

tradition and cultures fade away.  We can, with hand on heart say that 

we are exceptionally proud to have been Victorians and part of the 

school, and even more so that we share this way of life with so many like 

minded people.  

¢ƘŜ ǎŀƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǎƘƛǊǘǎ Ƙŀǎ ƘŜƭǇŜŘ ǊŀƛǎŜ ƻǾŜǊ ϻсΣллл ŦƻǊ IŜƭǇ ŦƻǊ IŜǊƻŜǎΦΦΦ 

Andrew Martin and Darren Farr (Old Victorians)   

Editors - OVA Newsletter  
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Presidentõs Note 


